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Ballinaaglera Church Eircode N41 CK61

Mass Intentions for March

It is strongly advised you 
continue to wear a mask in 

Church during Mass. 
Thank you.

Newbridge Church Eircode N41 DW40

Doobally Church Eircode N41 KR74

PARISH NEWSLETTER
Ballinaglera - Doobally - Newbridge

5th/6th March 2022

BALLINAGLERA PARISH
B A L L I N A G L E R A  -  D O O B A L L Y  -  N E W B R I D G E

First Sunday of Lent

Fr. Tom Mannion
Phone: 071-9643014

Mobile: 087-9170879
Email: ballinaglera@kilmorediocese.ie

Website: www.ballinagleraparish.ie 

Saturday 5th 8.30pm Paddy O’Rourke, Dowra

Friday 11th 8.00pm Baby, Pappie &Milo McTigue, Cornamuckla South

Saturday 12th 8.30pm James Flynn & dec. family members, Tullyvacan

Sunday 6th 10.00am Celia, Thomas, Sonny & Carmel Boles, Mahanagh

Tuesday 8th 8.00pm Birthday Remembrace Mass for Margi Cornyn

Wednesday 2nd 8.00pm Private Intention

Sunday 13th 10.00am Vivyanne Cornally & dec. parents, Coolegrain

Sunday 6th 11.30am Mollie, James & Fr. Myles Christy, Dowra

Sunday 13th 11.30am Joe McManus, Derrinlester
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Cavan Institute Information Evening -  Leaving Cert information evening (full time courses) - 10 
March 4.00 pm to 6.00 pm.
This event presents an ideal opportunity for students and parents to visit the Institute and meet with 
tutors/students to discuss course options.   Everyone welcome!

Lough Allen College, Drumkeeran is hosting an Open Evening on Monday March 14th from 7pm 
to 8pm for all incoming first years and their parents/guardians.

Are you looking for a career in caring for the elderly, have you recently retired or have your 
children now left home? Home Instead Care are always looking to recruit carers. Whether you can 
work a couple of hours a week or want to work full time, we would like to hear from you. Experience 
and FETAC/QQI level 5 qualification in healthcare is an advantage but not compulsory as training 
may be provided. Your own transportation is essential. Please contact Sinead or Ciara on 071 
9317051 for further information or via email  sinead.mcdermott@homeinstead.ie  ciara.hodgson@
homeinstead.ie

Enrolment in Saint Hugh’s N.S.
Saint Hugh’s N.S. are now taking enrolments for September 2022, forms are available by emailing 
info@sainthughs.com or contacting the school @ 0719643444

Card Game in Newbridge School every Friday night  at 9pm. If you enjoy a game of cards, please 
come along.

Parish Ministries. Parent/Guardian and their children who wish to serve Mass please come to 
Ballinaglera Church on Thursday 10th. March at 7:00.pm.

Confirmation on the Friday 6th. May at 6:00pm in Ballinaglera Church.

First Holy Communion on Saturday 21st May at 12 noon in Ballinaglera Church.

New Church Organ. Anew Church Organ has been purchased for Ballinaglera Church as the old 
one is broke and not feasible to have it repaired.  It is due to arrive on Tuesday the 8th. of March. It 
cost €1465.00. It will greatly enhance the Liturgies. Should you wish to make a contribution towards 
it, I would be most grateful.

     Monday: 	    Doobally 	            8-10pm
Wednesday:     Newbridge 	 7-8.30pm
       Friday:	     Ballinaglera	     8-9pm

Eucharistic Adoration


